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The State of Oregon has NO jurisdiction over Federal Firearm Licenses (FFL). FFL's 

are administered by the Federal Government.  

 

Your so called study is a joke. Go create a grant and award it on those anti-

constitution folks at Everytown or Mom's whatever they're against. 

 

-John Guerin 


